
Millinocket Recreation Commission

Meeting 5-26-2021

Present: Josh, Warren, Ian, Rick Tom

Absent: Stephanie, Robin Brennan

Meeting called to order at 9:09 am

Motion to accept April minutes

Motion made by Rick Seconded by Ian 5-0 vote

Business:

Update on the fields:   Fence company is coming up the end of this week or the beginning of next week

to start on the coed softball field. They will start on the boy’s baseball field after the baseball season is

over.

Mt. Katahdin Basketball Camp:  Mt. Katahdin Basketball Camp is starting on June 21st- June 25th at

Schenck High School.

Summer Lunch Program:  The summer lunch program starts on June 21st the same day the pools open.

Lassie League Softball: We missed the first week of the season because of covid, but the season is going

well. The championship game is going to be on June 8th at the softball field in East Millinocket.

Pool:  The staff is hired for all three sites.  We started the Millinocket pool on May 24th and the East

Millinocket pool started on May 26th.

Committee Concerns:  Ian wanted to know plans about summer basketball.  Tom wanted us to know

about the Fourth of July, that there's no parade but fireworks are going to be still on.

Motion to adjourn made by Rick, seconded by Tom at 9:32 am 5-0 in favor.


